BUCKLAND CULTURAL COUNCIL
MEETING MINUTES
Via Zoom
February 8, 2021 from 7:00 - 8:30 PM

Laura Cunningham, Secretary and Co-Chair, opened the meeting.

Present virtually at the meeting are Laura Cunningham, Jim Bonham, Karen Scheaffer, Clarissa
Spawn, and Sarah Neelon. Carol Cone was absent from this meeting.

The Council reviewed all 2021 grant applicants and approved all grantees for funding. Actual
fund amounts will be voted on in the next meeting. There were no objections to the content of
any projects and no denial letters were mailed.

Regarding Jesse Green’s application (44721), the Council had questions about the project
budget as well as the relevance to Buckland residents. Clarissa will reach out to the applicant to
clarify before the next Council meeting.

Regarding Kirk Whipple’s application (43932), the Council felt the project may not present a
local benefit to the Buckland or Hilltown communities. Clarissa will reach out to the applicant to
clarify before the next Council meeting.

The next Council meeting to review the grant amounts was scheduled for Thursday, February
18th at 7pm via Zoom.

Clarissa has found a volunteer willing to help with the Facebook page. She will connect Sarah
with the volunteer so they can share management of the page.

Karen notified the Council of additional grants available to LCCs. Councilmembers will review
the conditions of these grants before next week’s meeting and determine together whether

Buckland Cultural Council should apply.

The meeting was adjourned.



